
Name New Rank

Aneesh M Bobcat

Benjamin C Bobcat

Elijah J Bobcat

James L Bobcat

Jordan B Bobcat

Vithaal D Bobcat

Zachariah T Bobcat

Beginning balance: $68.92 Wolf den
Dues/donations collected: $473.00

Expenditures: $280.99

Ending balance: $260.93

Notes:

Popcorn Show and Sells are in full swing!  We need your help! Popcorn orders are due October 13th.                                                                                                                                          
Foothills Fall Family Camping November 7-9: Aliens & Cowboys!  $20 for scouts and participating siblings.  $10 for adults and others.  This 
includes Saturday meals and Sunday breakfast.  Bring your alien costumes!

Future Pack Activities and Events

Chartered to Maple Avenue UMC

Pack meetings are held at the Maple Avenue UMC
 on the fourth Monday of the month at 7:00 p.m.

Parent Opportunities

Wolf/Bear Den Leader: Louise Amato; 770-367-0762; amato367@yahoo.com

Wolf/Bear Den Leader: Shawhan Proctor; 770-380-7084; shawhan.proctor@gmail.com

Den News

Tiger Cub den 

Treasurer/Popcorn Kernel: Josh Berris; 770-880-4972; joshuaberris@aol.com

Committee Chair: Amy Berris; 770-880-4080; mom2smirly@gmail.com

Webelos den
Our den completed Outdoorsman 
requirement 7 at the last den meeting.  In 
October we will have some leaders from 
Troop 204 help us work on Readyman.  
Webelos will be going to Cloudland 
Canyon with Troop 204 October 24-26!

Bear denNext Month's Theme:

September 2014

Pack Meeting Plans for September

   Treasurer's Report

*Popcorn Assistant (Fall)*  Rangemaster for Foothills Family Camping (Fall/Spring) * 
Pinewood Derby Coordinator (Winter) * 

This Month
Cub Scouts Advancing

COOPERATION is being helpful and working together with others toward a common 
goal.  Cooperation is a key element in teamwork.  Cub Scouts will gain a better 
understanding of the importance of supporting each other as they play games and learn 
new skills.

Cub Scout Pack 204, Atlanta Area Council

Please contact your den leader if you can help:

This Month's Theme: Cooperation

We received $130 in donations from the Pancake 
Breakfast.  We paid $175.00 to council for dues.  
We purchased a pack flag for $105.99.

Our den will be participating in the Great 
Allatoona Clean Up on Sept. 27th.  The 
boys should have completed Achievement 
16:  Building Muscles at home with their 
parents.  Next, we will be working on 
Achievement 3: What Makes America 
Special.

Our new Tiger cubs worked on their Bobcat badges!

Pack Leaders

Cubmaster: Deborah Alderman; 678-665-8168; alderman.deborah@gmail.com

Responsibility

Our den will be participating in the Great Allatoona Clean Up on Sept. 27th.  The boys 
should have completed Feats of Skill at home with their parents.  Please start working 
on their collection for Achievement 6.  Next, we will be working on Achievement 2: 
Your Flag.

Tiger Coordinator: Rebecca Lasley; 770-557-4119; beccaatlga@gmail.com


